DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, JAMMU SESSION 2019-20 REVISION SHEET CYCLE TEST-II

CLASS-III SUBJECT-ENGLISH

Topics: MCB Inspector Janvi catches Mr. X, L-7 A young Brave heart

Literature Reader: Story: Stone Soup

Grammar: Pronouns, Articles, Verb and its kinds, Punctuation, Subject-Verb

Creative Writing: Picture description Agreement

Comprehension passage: Seen and Unseen

Q.1 Read the passage and answer the following questions:-

People all over the world have become aware of the harm caused by pollution. So, they are growing more trees to purify air and to absorb noise. They have stopped using plastic bags. There are strict laws for factories to control pollution. The factory owners are warned against throwing waste into rivers and lakes. In cities like Delhi, some vehicles are allowed to be run only on CNG (Compressed Natural Gas) so that the air is not polluted. Moreover, the vehicle owners have to get their vehicles checked from time to time to make them pollution free. If they don't, they have to pay a fine. Unfortunately, not many people are aware of the ill effects of noise pollution. So, only in a very few cities or towns, there are provisions of fine for playing loud music in public places. Before it is too late, let us all take care of these problems and make the world a better place to live in.

A)	Choose	the	most a	ppro	priate	option:-
----	--------	-----	--------	------	--------	----------

A) Choose the most appropriate option:-						
i) People all over the world have become aware of the caused by pollution.						
a) harm	b) benefit	c) production				
ii) Some vehicles are allowed to be run only on						
a) LPG	b) CNG	c) oxygen				
iii) There are provisions of fine for						
a) playing loud musi	b) playing foo	otball c) playing cricket				
B) State true or false:-						
i) Doonlo have stanned using plastic has						

- i) People have stopped using plastic bag.
- ii) There are strict laws for factories to control pollution.
- iii) Many people are aware of the ill effects of noise pollution.

C) Answer the following questions:-

- i) Why people are growing more trees?
- ii) For what the factory owners are warned?
- iii) In which city vehicles are allowed to be run only on CNG?

Q.2 Write a paragraph in about (50-60) words describing the picture given below:-



Q.3 Fill in the blanks with suitable articles:-

1. I	Μу	sister	studies in	1	university.

- 2. I had milk and _____ egg in the breakfast.
- 3. Pankaj is _____ most intelligent boy in our c lass.
- 4. Shivani has _____ pet dog.
- 5. Rohit is _____ honest boy.

Q.4 (A) Fill in the blanks with suitable pronouns:-

1. Shikha is talking to	daughter.
-------------------------	-----------

- 2. My friends are coming with _____ parents for the party.
- 3. Ayush is going to 17 Miles with _____ friends. There ____ will watch a 3D movie.

B) Write the person for the underlined pronouns:-

- i) I need your pencil for five minutes.
- ii) Do you know my cousin?
- iii) Anjana is my sister she also studies in DPS.
- iv) My friend is coming at my home. we are preparing a school project.

Q.5 Write the kinds of the underlined verbs in given sentences:-

- i) We spend our summer vacations with our grandparents.
- ii) Japish is cleaning her room.
- iii) Rohit was watching a cartoon show.
- iv) Jyoti ate the whole cake.
- v) I am going to market.

Q.6 Fill in the blanks with appropriate verbs from the brackets;-

i٦	The dog	at the beggar	(bark	/barks	١
• ,	, incaos	at the beggan	(Dair	, bains	,

- ii) Kavita _____ her work in time. (do/does)
- iii) I _____ two pets. (has/have)
- iv) Last week we _____ our sports meet (have/had)
- v) Children _____ writing an essay. (is/are)

Q.7 (A) Punctuate the given sentences:-

- i) sheetal is a good dancer
- ii) Why were you late for the meeting
- iii) How cute your sister is
- iv) When did they arrive here
- v) ms. priya is our form teacher

B) Rewrite these sentences using apostrophes correctly:-

- i) These are my mothers sarees.
- ii) That is Mr. Guptas car.
- iii) Aruns father is a doctor
- iv) Priyas notebooks are very neat.

Read the passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end:-

March 15, 2015 was a Sunday and Siddesh decided to go to his father's tea shop early. To get there he had to cross the railway track. When he passed through, something did not sound right to young Siddesh's ears. The train sounded louder than usual. As two more trains passed by, the sound grew even louder. Siddesh went to his father. 'father', said he, 'there is something wrong with the track. The train that passed by made more sound than it usually does'. "There are stones on the tracks, 'said his father. "that must be the reason for the loud sound'. Siddesh was not satisfied with the explanation. 'Father, the stones have always been there', he said. 'why is the sound louder today?'

Q.A Answer these questions:-

- i) Why did Siddesh decide to go his father's tea shop early?
- ii) Why he had to cross the railway track?
- iii) Why was Siddesh not satisfied with the explanation?
- B) Choose antonym of; near, morning, catch.
- i near: close/far
- ii right: wrong/correct
- C) Write one main and one helping verb from the given passage.

Q.9 (A) Match the words with their meaning:-

A В mystery to examine carefully detective forcefully the engine of a train investigate someone who discovers information about crimes vigorously locomotive something that is difficult to understand (B) Frame sentences using words:mystery, detective, investigate, vigorously, locomotive Q.10 Answer the following questions:i. Why did Inspector Janvi spill oil near the gate of the bank? ii. Why did Siddesh wait at the track that day? iii. Why did Siddesh took of his T-shirt?

- v. Why did the women tell the traveller to move on?

iv. Why did the traveller knock at the door?

Q.11 Reference to context;-

i. ' I only wanted to stop the train'

Who is the speaker?

ii. 'They all thanked the boy for saving their lives '

To whom the word 'they' is referred in the above line?

Q.12 Write the antonyms of the underlined words:-

i. Rahul is weak but his elder brother is _____.

ii This book is very <u>expensive</u> but that one is _____.